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I think it is significantly inconsiderate to put this near a family dominated area and to inflict those 
living in surrounding areas to the harmful gases and pollution that this program with cause from 
burning waste poducts. Therefore it will cause profound health problems, especially having an affect 
on those  with pre exisiting respiratory disabilities.  
I do not think placing it in eastern creek is a smart nor beneficial for those who will be living in a 
close proximity. 


